
NOTICE

 

UNIVERSITY OF RUHUNA 

INVITATION FOR APPLICATIONS/NOMINATIONS 

POST OF VICE-CHANCELLOR (2022-2025) 

This refers to the above notice which appeared in the Sunday Observer on 

01.08.2021. The original closing date for applications was on 27.08.2021. 

The country was locked down on 20.08.2021 and it is under further 

lockdown until 13.09.2021. Hence, the closing date would be extended. 

Under the prevailing conditions, the Council of University of Ruhuna 

decided to extend the closing date for one week from the date of which the 

lockdown restrictions are lifted. The University of Ruhuna will publish the 

new closing date and time on the University of Ruhuna website: www.ruh.

ac.lk immediately after the lockdown is over. 

Accordingly, the applications/nominations with relevant documents should 

be addressed to the Registrar's Offi ce, University of Ruhuna, Wellamadama, 

Matara and sent under registered post, hand delivered or sent via online 

to reach the email address: regoffi ce@admin.ruh.ac.lk at or before at 3.00 

p.m. on the new closing date. Please note that all other terms & conditions 

in the previous advertisement remain unchanged. 

For any further clarifi cations, please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned over the phone: +94 412222998 or via email: regoffi ce@

admin.ruh.ac.lk  

Registrar and Secretary to the Council 

University of Ruhuna 

Phone (Offi ce): +94 41 2222998 

Website: www.ruh.ac.lk
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